

Latest news:

🔊 King's College holds fun-filled Games Day for alumni and parents

The "King's College Games Day 2017" was successfully held on 29 April. We were blessed with beautiful weather and a great many alumni returned for the event. Many had not been to the School for some years so there were many stories to be exchanged and memories to be renewed. It would not have been such a great success without the enthusiastic support of all alumni, parents, staff and other supporters. For more...

55 S6 Graduation Ceremony

Congratulations to all our graduates! The S6 Graduation Ceremony of King's College was successfully held on 26 May 2017 with our alumnus, Prof. Alfonso H. W. Ngan, Kingboard Professor in Materials Engineering and Chair Professor in Materials Science and Engineering, The University of Hong Kong, as our Guest of Honour. Near 300 parents and relatives came to celebrate this memorable moment and witness the achievement of our graduates. For more...

Ming's College Visual Arts Works Exhibition 2017

The exhibition was held at the Exhibition Gallery, Sha Tin Town Hall from 5th to 10th July 2017. We were glad to have Dr. WONG Wah-sang, Associate Professor, Department of Architecture, HKU, Mr. CHEUNG Kwok-pun, Associate Professor, Department of Architecture, HKU, Dr. LI Lok-wa, Vanessa, Senior Curriculum Development Officer (Visual Arts), EDB, Ms. LAU Pui-yee, Ivy, Senior School Development Officer (CW&S), EDB, Mr. MAU Tung-shing, Chairman, King's College School Management Committee, Ir. Dr. YEUNG Herbert Kai-kin, President of KCOBA, Mr. WOO Yiu-chung, Chairman of KCPTA and our Principal Mr. TANG Kai-chak to officiate the opening ceremony. For more...

80 KCOBA High Table Dinner for Outstanding Students 2017

17 outstanding students were invited to attend the High Table Dinner of King's College Old Boys' Association on 6 July 2017 held in the Royal Hong Kong Yacht Club.

90th Anniversary Public Lecture (Finale) ~ "From Strength To Strength: Actualizing Your Dreams"

On the occasion of King's College 90^{th} Anniversary Celebration, the School joins hands with our renowned alumni from all walks of life to hold the 90^{th} Anniversary Public Lecture Series. On 7 July 2017, we were honoured to have invited Mr. CHENG Yuen-shan, Principal of Jockey Club Ti-I College, as guest speaker to share with us his atypical career path. For more...

Our students flashed talent in renowned competitions:

- Many congratulations to our alumnus, YAN Zhipeng, who has been awarded the Grantham Scholars of the Year Award 2016/17. Awardees must be an all-round student of good character with outstanding academic achievements, active in extra-curricular activities and devoted to school and community services. This is the fourth year in a row with our students winning this prestigious award. For more...
- From 26 June to 1 July 2017, ten students from 5.3 participated in the World Scholar's Cup 2017 in Hanoi, after qualifying in the regional round in Hong Kong in March. Students from over 50 countries across the world participated in the competition. They came back with amazing results. For more...
- Two groups of our S.5 students participated in the Statistical Project Competition for Secondary School Students 2016-17. They won the First Prize and the Second Prize of the Senior Section, as well as the Prize for the Best Index Application. Our school was also awarded the 40th Anniversary of Hong Kong Statistical Society Outstanding School Participation Award. For more...
- 50 Two S.5 students of our Chemistry Research Team participated in the Hong Kong Student Science Project Competition 2016-2017. With their outstanding investigation on employing nano-particles in the detection of Chronic Renal Failure, they were awarded the Honorable Mention Award. For more...
- Five of our 5.3 & 5.5 students from the Chemistry Research Team won the Second Runners-up in the Hong Kong Chemistry Olympiad for Secondary School 2016-2017 with their project titled, "An Investigation on Starch-stabilized Nano-Ag in Detection of Proteinuria and Hyperphosphatemia". For more...
- A team composed of seventeen 5.2, 5.4 & 5.5 students participated in the Mock Trial - Justice Education Project organized by the Society of Rehabilitation and Crime Prevention and won the 2nd Runners-up. For more...
- Two groups of S.3 students joined the Secondary School IoT (Internet of Things)
 Competition 2017 jointly organized by the Education Bureau and the Hong Kong
 Institute of Vocational Education. One of the teams won the Second-Runners up
 while another team attained the Merit Prize. For more...

So Long, Farewell, It's Time To Say Goodbye.....Goodbye!

Ms. LO Wai-yin, Glendy (BAFS teacher), Mr. HUANG Kwai-fung (LS teacher), Mr. CHONG Kin-sang (Chinese teacher), Mr. TSANG Tsz-fung (Putonghua teacher) and Mr. JIM Wing-man (Geography, History & LS teacher) will leave our King's family; while our Assistant Principal, Mrs. YUNG LAU Suk-ching, and our native-speaking English teacher, Mr. LOCKYER Jamie Richard, will start their retirement life. We wish them all the best in the years to come!

The Golden Bond: Alma Mater and You!

Make the most of the opportunities that are available to maintain your continued connection with the School, through its alumni initiatives.

Would you like to celebrate your important moments at your Alma Mater?
You could ...

- celebrate your graduation anniversary with your fellow schoolmates; or
- organize a reunion with your class.

Would you like to support the work of your Alma Mater? You could ...

- share life experience
- deliver a career talk or arrange a career visit to your company
- help with mentoring
- sponsor school events, e.g. the exchange programme, etc.

We would welcome any of your initiatives as we believe that alumni play a key role in helping King's College to climb to new heights in the ever-changing 21st Century.

"Uniting Kingsians to support King's development"

King's College, 63A Bonham Road, Hong Kong

Tel: 25470310 Fax: 25406908 E-mail: kings@edb.gov.hk Website: http://www.kings.edu.hk